The Jewell City Council met in a special session Tuesday, December 3, 2024 at the Jewell City Hall starting at 12:00 p.m.
Mayor Mickey Walker called the meeting to order with Council members: Aaron Boor, Stacy Alsager, Scott Rohloff and Steve
Butler present. Council member Loyal Winborn was absent from the meeting. City Attorney Justin Deppe and Public Works
Director Terry Anderson were also present.

APPROVE AGENDA: Rohloff made a motion to approve the agenda. Alsager seconded the motion. Roll Call 3—0. Motion
carried.

COUNCIL MEMBER AARON BOOR ARRIVED AT 12:01 P.M.

MAIN STREET PROJECT:
a. QUESTIONS AND CONCERNS: Brandon Niebuhr was present to answer questions concerning the Main Street

Project. Multiple contractors were present as well. Niebuhr spoke about specific concerns such as saw cuts in
the concrete, the broom finish, and width of the sidewalk. Niebuhr saw nothing he could say absolutely needs
torn out and stated that the sidewalk would even out and look even better over time. After further discussion,
Butler made a motion to move the meeting outside where specific concerns could be looked at more
thoroughly. Rohloff seconded the motion. Roll Call 4—0.

b. PAYMENT FOR SNYDER AND ASSOCIATES: Boor made a motion to approve paying invoice number 22 from
Snyder and Associates in the amount of $25,360.94. Rohloff seconded the motion. Roll Call 3—1: Boor-aye,
Rohloff-aye, Alsager-nay, Butler-aye. Motion carried.

ADJOURN: Rohloff made a motion to adjourn the meeting. Butler seconded the motion. Roll Call 4—0. Motion carried.
The meeting was adjourned at 1:30 p.m.

Regina Beaune, City Clerk Mickey Walker, Mayor



